
Welcome to
Orientation Day 2018

Students and their whanau are warmly 
invited to come and enjoy a day meeting 
our Lecturers and staff, sharing stories, 
eating together and finding out more 
about the Carey community. 

Become familiar with the campus, online 
resources and library so that you can 
confidently start your study at Carey.

LUNCH PROVIDED
RSVP (with number of people attending)
by 20 February, contact us:
Phone 0800 773 776
Email events@carey.ac.nz

22
FEB

9am thursday

0800 773 776
carey.ac.nz


